6K Homework & Class Work Announcement for April 4th, 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]Maliseet:
Marks for Maliseet will be sent home tomorrow, Tuesday, April 5th. Please ask your child to see the Maliseet report. 
Science:
Students are learning about lunar phases this week and they will be given a chart to complete on Wednesday.
Tech:
All students will have brought home their first woodwork project, a key holder, by tomorrow.
Social Studies:
6K is learning about Canada’s many ecosystems and we’re still practicing mapping skills. Challenge your student by asking what an ecosystem is and what are some of the components or “parts that make up” an ecosystem.
Math:
The homework on mixed numbers and improper fractions is due.  The next homework will be on ratios.
Language Arts:
In Language Arts, we are practicing visualizing and sketching as we read. This is just one way to respond to reading, but it may also have a huge impact on planning for writing. This week’s L.A. Tip: Listen to your child read aloud. Ask questions about the “happenings” of the book but also about how characters are feeling.
Reminders from Calendar:
· Parent teacher meetings on Thursday from 3-7:15 and Friday morning. Please call the school to book an appointment. 
· A Calendar of Events went home on a large sheet of yellow paper. If you haven’t seen this sheet yet, please ask your child for it. 
· Report cards went home on Friday. There is a sheet at the back of the report card that does have to be completed and signed by parents and students. Those sheets should be returned to their homeroom teacher. 
